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4th April 2025 
 

 

Creepy Crawly Roadshow 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

  

As part of next terms topic ‘Pesky Plants and Beastly Bugs’ in Reception Class 

we will be having a visit from Creepy Crawly Roadshow on Wednesday 7th May 

2025. They will be bringing a range of different animals and mini beasts for the 

children to look at and have the experience of holding some.   

 

We are asking for a £2 voluntary contribution to help to pay towards this 

amazing experience via parent pay. 

  

Thank you for your support.   

  

Mrs Heaton, Miss Anderson & Mrs Fent 

Reception Class Staff 

 


